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17 May 2018 
 
 
 

ACCC EXTENDS REVIEW OF PROPOSED WESTCONNEX ACQUISITION 
 

 
Transurban notes that the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) has today 
advised that it is continuing to review the proposed acquisition by a Transurban-led consortium of a 51 
per cent interest in the WestConnex assets that are currently for sale by the NSW Government.  
 
The ACCC has today released a Statement of Issues which outlines the ACCC’s preliminary views on 
issues arising from the proposed acquisition and identifies areas for further inquiry as part of the 
review process. The Statement of Issues identifies ‘issues that may raise concerns’ and ‘issues 
unlikely to raise concerns’. The ACCC has not identified any ‘issues of concern’. 
 
Transurban and its consortium members are assisting the ACCC with its ongoing review. 
 
Transurban CEO, Scott Charlton, said “we understand that the release of a Statement of Issues by the 
ACCC is a recognised step in the ACCC’s informal merger review process and, as we have done on 
previous acquisitions, we will continue to work with the ACCC to enable them to complete their 
review”.  
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